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Regional District of
Chair Gay and Board East Kootenay
Regional District of East Kootenay
19 - 24th Avenue South
Cranbrook, BC V1C 3H8

RE: Completion of Fuel Management Project (SWPI-946: RDEK Prescriptions,
2018)

Dear Chair Gay and Board,

Thank you for submitting final report documentation for the completion of the above
noted fuel management project. The Strategic Wildfire Prevention Working Group has
reviewed your submission and the reporting requirements have been met.

The final report notes total project costs of $34,267.50. Based on this, payment in the
amount of $25,700.63 will follow shortly by electronic funds transfer. This payment
represents full payment for the project and is based on seventy-five per cent (75%) of
total eligible costs.

On behalf of the Working Group, | congratulate you on the successful completion of this
project and offer best wishes for future community safety work in your community.

Sincerely,

Peter Ronald
Program Officer

cc:  Terry Balan, Protective Services Supervisor, Regional District of East Kootenay
Mike Morrow, Wildfire Prevention Officer, Southeast Fire Centre

The Strategic Wildfire Prevention Initiative is funded by the Province of BC

libridige Way, Richmond, BC VEX2Wa 525 Governmant Street.
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